
	
  

This term Year 3 performed at a recorder concert to their families, carers and 
friends. The children have been learning the recorder since the start of September 
and have had weekly recorder lessons in class. The children have worked very hard 
and can now play the notes A, B and G.  

At the concert the children played a variety of different songs. The children really 
enjoyed the experience and showing everyone how much they had learnt so far.   

 ‘I really liked playing the recorder to my family and the school.’ Tyler 3RM 

‘I really liked it when we played with the other Year 3 classes.’ Ascari 3RM 
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